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PTO Meeting  

January 22nd 

(Tuesday) 6:30pm 

Library 

 

Thank you to all the students that  
Participated in Warm Winter Wishes for 

our amazing Kerby Staff!  

 
 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events 

 

January 8th—Diversity Alliance Meeting 

6:30pm 

January 9th—Red Crown Kerby 

Fundraiser 

4pm-10pm 

January 11th —Family Bingo Night 6pm-

8pm in the Kerby Gym 

January 17th—Kindergarten Information 

Night 6:30pm 

January 22nd—PTO meeting in the Kerby 

library 

February 5th—Diversity Alliance Meeting 

6:30pm 

February 8th—Kerby Ice-Skating  6pm-

8pm at Fraser Ice Arena 

February 28th—Telly’s Place Kerby Night 

5pm-9pm 

 



PTO Board Members 

President—Kate Walczy 

Vice-President— Christina Kean 

Secretary—Alison Hobson 

Asst. Secretary—Megan Brown 

Treasurer—Julie Van Marck 

Asst. Treasurer—Kate Adams 

Communications—Lisa Shimko 

Volunteer Chair—Nicki Boyle 

Asst. Volunteer Chair— Jessica Brooks 

Fundraising Chair—Jackie Armstrong 

Asst Fundraising Chair—Jody Lundberg 

PTO Council Rep— Elizabeth Cleland 

Board of Education Observer—Brittany 

Russell 

Diversity Chair—Nicole Smith 

Teacher Rep—Brooke Farrell 

Principal—Sara Delgado 

 AMAZON SMILE: 
Amazon donates 0.5% of the price 

of your eligible Amazon           
purchases.  

https://smile.amazon.com 
Please select Kerby School    

Parent Teacher Organization 

 

KERBY GEAR!!! 

 kerby.highwindsgraphix.com 

and pay by credit card or check.         

  

 

Fun times at 

the Kerby 

Holiday 

Shoppe 

Www.facebook.com/
KerbyPTO 

Kroger Community  
Rewards 

Go to  www.kroger.com/
communityrewards.com and 

choose Kerby as your organiza-
tion 

President’s letter 
 
Happy 2019! 
 

I hope you all had a wonderful end to your 2018 and an energetic 
start to your 2019!  I have found myself to be peaceful, content 
and calm going into our new year. Our Kerby  PTO, as always, is 
already working hard this year!  
  
We have dinner at Red Crown on January 9, Bingo night on  Jan-
uary 11, the Kerby Skating night at Fraser Ice Arena on    Febru-
ary 8 and lunchtime enrichment all coming up in the near     fu-
ture.  We also have new Ipads coming for our kindergarten and 
first grade classrooms, plus new paper towel dispensers to   
hopefully help keep the germs away!  
 
Our hot chocolate volunteers are keeping our safety/service  
workers warmed up every morning and our staff appreciation 
committee continues to show the Kerby staff how loved they 
are!  A huge thank you goes out to Stephanie Schantz for      
compiling our directory!  The Holiday Shoppe was so much fun for 
our students, Paula O’Neill did a wonderful job coordinating it!! 
   
We are loving our family events and the community that we 
are!  Everyone brings so much happiness and excitement!  
I look forward to seeing you all at our next meeting (January 22, 
2019 at 6:30), and at our events!  Please feel free to let us know 
what ideas or needs you see and help us plan them!  
 

Kate Walczy 

PTO President 




